
Midway Ridge Homeowners Association, Inc.  

C/o Legacy Southwest Property Management, LLC.  

8668 John Hickman Pkwy Suite 801 

Frisco, Tx 75034 

 

 

Dear Midway Ridge Residents,  

 

Please note the Annual Meeting has been rescheduled from October 29th to November 7th  
due to delays in the noticing process. Annual meeting notices have been sent out via the 
website and USPS. Should you be unable to attend the meeting, please submit your proxy 
in order to be counted towards the required quorum.  

Should you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to the management team.  

 

Sincerely,  

Heather Smith 

Legacy Southwest Property Management 


